

Telephone: (843) 658-3295 Fax: (843) 658-3309

January 17, 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Jefferson Elementary School is providing a kindergarten intervention program, "Kindergarten Connection", for identified students. "Kindergarten Connection" was very successful last year and we are excited to offer this program again this school year! Your child will receive additional small group instruction provided by a certified teacher. This instruction will target specific literacy skills your child needs as a kindergartener. We are excited to provide this program to your child. A parent orientation meeting will be offered with more details to follow. Please return the signed form by January 19, 2017. Call the school if you have questions or concerns.

Omoro King

Principal

Childs name:

Regular Classroom Teacher:

Parent Signature: